
Tag Rugby 

C A N C E L L A T I O N    N O T I C E  

 

Due to the winter nights now drawing in I have decided to cancel the Tag Rugby training  

until after the Christmas break, therefore there will be no training on Friday 11th 

December 2015. 

I would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a Merry Christmas. 

Mr B. Wells  

 

 

 


